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3rd January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope you have had a good Christmas break, though I know that some of our families have had 

positive COVID tests and have had to self-isolate. 

 With the new term ahead, cases of the Omicron variant steadily increasing and new guidance 

from the Government, please find attached a revised risk assessment for the start of term.  It 

remains a significant document, but the changes are highlighted in yellow to make it more 

digestible.  If you have any queries or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the school 

(office@easebourne.w-sussex.sch.uk) or to contact me directly (head@easebourne.w-

sussex.sch.uk).   

 There are some key requests that I would like to remind you about: 

 Be alert to the symptoms and, if in any doubt, keep your child at home to avoid risking 

infection of your child’s class  

 Keep the office informed if your child has symptoms, is awaiting results or has had a result, 

whether negative or positive 

 Avoid congregating at drop-off/pick-up 

 Wear masks when dropping off and picking up  

 Drop off/pick up alone, i.e. without other adults in the family  

 Keep your children by your side at drop-off until the school doors open  

 Consider letting your child (if in Otters or Foxes) to walk in, unaccompanied – if you have no 

younger children, use the drop-off zone if driving 

 Where possible, communicate with the school via e-mail or telephone 

 If you do need to come into school, wear a mask and use sanitiser 

With best wishes for the New Year 

  

Johnny 
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